
 

 

 

 

 

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  
Director, MATSEC  

 
To:  College Principals 
  Heads of School 
 
Subject: The New SEC Assessment System – Webinar for Parents/Guardians 
 
Date:  16th October 2023  
 

 
MATSEC is organising a webinar for parents/guardians on Thursday 9th November at 4.00 pm about the new SEC 
assessment system which will be first certified in 2025. During the meeting, an overview of the assessment process 
and respective procedures will be presented. Attendees will also have the opportunity to ask questions. Interested 
individuals may register on: 
https://universityofmalta.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6NAEqS6cTTacvtxM9nIbbg  
 
Early registration is highly recommended as the number of registrations is limited. Following the registration process, 
a link will be sent to the email address used during the registration process. The link has to be used on the day to gain 
access to the webinar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


